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On Tuesday 11th January 2022, six of our KS2 students were selected to compete in this years 

Arrows Archery competition at Wrekin College in Telford.  Our students took part in two 

challenges, the first one focused on aiming at a target and each student had three attempts 

at hitting the target.  The second challenge focused on range; the students had to fire their 

arrows as far as possible to gain points for their team.  All our students were a pleasure to 

take to represent the Academy and challenged all the other schools involved in the event.  As 

an Academy, we managed to gain 124 points throughout the afternoon which was a great 

achievement for the students – being their first archery event they have competed in. 

Congratulations to our KS2 students who enjoyed the event, respected their opposition and 

competed to a high standard.  We look forward to seeing them in future events.  


